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THE VOICE OF LAGRANGE

THE LAGRANGE BROADCASTING COMPANY

LAGRANGE January 2lst
GEORGIA 19 55

Mr. Maurice W, Nittler,
P.0O., Box 9 4,
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler:-

Thank you for your reception report of the WIAG frequency
check on January 17th. Your report is correct, and we are
pleased to send you this letter of verification,

Today's mail also brought a report of reception from
Stuttgart, Arkansas--so possibly our 250 watt signal was
moving in your dbrection on the 17th ! Over the years we
have received reports from practically every state in the
Union, as well as Canada, New Zeland, Mexico and Cuba,

We appreciate your interest in writingf and wish you
continued pleasure with your DX hobby !}

Y;;y trg}x‘yours,

. Z

Edwin Mullinak
EM/mot General Manager

AFFILIATED WITH THE MUTUAL BROADCASTING SYSTEM




